
Residents, businesses and interested parties are being invited to comment 
on Charnwood Borough Council’s vision for growth, healthy communities 
and environmental safeguards.

A six-week public consultation on the Charnwood Local Plan 2021-37 is 
being held between July 12 and August 23, 2021.

The Local Plan guides strategic development and identifies locations for 
housing and employment land. It also considers the impacts of climate 
change, infrastructure needs and protection of green spaces.

The consultation gives people the chance to submit comments on the 
‘soundness’ of the Local Plan. After the consultation, the document will 
be submitted to the Secretary of State for an examination in public, carried 
out by a Planning Inspector.

The Council will guide interested parties on how to make effective 
representations for consideration by the Planning Inspector. We will 
collate and submit representations to Government alongside the Local 
Plan.

To find out more, go to www.charnwood.gov.uk/localplan, email 
localplans@charnwood.gov.uk or call the Local Plan Team on 01509 
634929. 

Paper copies of the documents are available for viewing at the Council 
Offices at Southfield Road in Loughborough. Visitors will require a pre-
booked appointment. Please call 01509 634560.

Charnwood Local Plan 
2021-37 Consultation

Consultation runs from July 12 to August 23

Growth. Communities. Environment.


